
Dear Parents of AICE Students, 
 
I send blind e-mails to my parents and students to keep them informed of 
class activities, due dates, samples of excellent work, and updates on our 
progress throughout the semester.  If you would like to be included please 
fill out the below information.  Including your e-mail on this form also 
allows me to e-mail you about personal concerns I might have about your 
son/daughter and return inquiries to you via a personal e-mail.  Because 
of privacy I may not initiate e-mail without knowing that the e-mail is 
truly your e-mail.  This will take care of both issues.  If you do not want 
to be contacted just indicate below or if you change your mind later just 
e-mail me as to your decision.  I hope this is another way to stay in touch. 
Dr. Sandra B. Crihfield 
 
 
Parent Name – (Please print) 
 
 
Student Name – (Please print) 
 
 
Parent E-mail address –(Please print clearly and be careful capitalize 
only where appropriate in your address.) 
 
 
Student E-mail address – 
 
 
Additional contacts that may not be on the student registration form or 
special instructions – 
 
Signature of parent and/or student – 
 
Check box if you           do not want to receive any e-mails. -   
 
 
 


